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Hot lunch menu: Million-dollar spaghetti, bread, applesauce & an ice cream treat 
 

Hot lunch servers 
May 1:  Ashley Van Maanen, Stephanie Zandstra, Becky Van Maanen, Erin Hoekstra 

May 8: Kolette Villalobos, Rochelle Gritters, Pam Wynia, Vanessa Kooima 

May 15: Bridget Postma, Dayna Kooiker, Nicole Bruinsma, Shannon Van Maanen 

 

BUSING: PLEASE CHECK THIS INFORMATION WEEKLY! 

 28 29 30 May 1 2 5 

EAST Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 _____/_____ 

NORTH Ike / Denise Ike / Denise Ike / Denise Ike / Denise Ike / Denise  Ike/Denise 

SOUTH Jan / Ken Jan/_____ Jan / ______ Denise / Ken Denise / Ken Denise/Ken 

ROCK VALLEY Ken / Laura Ken* 2 Ken * 2 Ken / Laura Ken / Laura Ken/Laura 

VAN Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary/Gayle 

 

Athletic Physical Forms 
All students participating in athletics need to have a current athletic physical form on file at school. REMINDER TO 5th 

graders: this form must be on file before the Sioux Center track meet on May 14. The form is good for one year. 

 

Soccer  
Today, Monday, April 28 at Inwood Christian (one co-ed game at 4:00) 

Monday, May 5 at Sioux Center Christian Girls’ play at 4:00 with the boys’ match to follow around 5:00 

Thursday, May 8 at home vs Ireton Christian (one co-ed game at 4:00) 

 

Jensen Jar going on five!  
We have filled the Jensen jar for the FOURTH time and have nearly reached our fifth fill! Keep saving those 

pop/soup/veggies can tabs and bring them into the school office. 

 

ESA 
The application window for ESA funds for the 2025 – 2026 school year opened on April 16 and is available until June 30, 

2025. Beginning with the ‘25-‘26 school year, all Iowa resident K-12 students are eligible regardless of income. Those who 

have previously applied, should have received an email from Odyssey with information for the ‘25-‘26 school year. If your 

child/children received ESA funds previously, you are still required to complete a new ESA application for the ’25-’26 

school year.  More information and the application can be found at: https://educate.iowa.gov/pk-12/educational-

choice/education-savings-accounts. Applications received after the June 30 deadline will not be considered – 

please apply in a timely manner if you desire to do so. 

 

Ladies Guild 
The Ladies Guild will meet at 7:30 pm in the 7th grade classroom on Monday, May 12.  Brianna Zandstra has closing 

prayer. If anyone has something they wish to add to the agenda, please email Rochelle Bloemendaal at 

benandshel@gmail.com no later than Thursday, May 8. 

 

 

 

https://educate.iowa.gov/pk-12/educational-choice/education-savings-accounts
https://educate.iowa.gov/pk-12/educational-choice/education-savings-accounts
mailto:benandshel@gmail.com


Sioux Center Interscholastic Solo & Ensemble 
On Tuesday, April 29, 6th – 8th grade students will be participating in the Solo & Ensemble event @ Sioux Center 

Christian. Attached to the memo is the schedule as well as a map of the centers.  Please arrive early to give yourself time 

to park and find your center.  There are also assigned warm up rooms for you to use.  Any questions can be directed to 

Mrs. Kelly Westra.  We are looking forward to a night of praise using our God-given gifts! 

Card restock! 
Boxed Graduation Cards have been restocked if you’re planning ahead for graduation parties! 

Thank you! 
Thank you to the Teacher Appreciation Committee for the Grain House drinks – they were enjoyed by all! 

 

SUMMER CAMP OPPORTUNITIES - if you are looking for some developmental camps for your athletes, here are 

some helpful links. 

• Girls Basketball - flyer is attached 
o 4th-6th Grade Camp Registration 
o 7th-9th Grade Camp Registration. 

• Boys Basketball - camp details coming soon from Coach VG 

• BEST Basketball Shooting - see attached flyer and register online at https://best-basketball.com/ 

• Running Camp - camp details coming soon from Coach  

• https://godordt.com (select Camps in the menu and then pick the sport you are looking for) 

• https://camps.nwciowa.edu/ 

• https://www.westernchristianhs.com/student-experience/athletics (scroll down until you see summer camps) 

 

Avoid the “Summer Slide” 
If you are interested in continued learning during the summer, Summer Brain Quest or Summer Bridge workbooks are a 

couple of reliable options.  There are many other work/activity books which can be ordered online. See the attachment for 

a parent direct order form for Summer Bridge. 

BAKE SALE THIS SATURDAY!  The Guild is having a bake sale booth at the Hull Springfest Vendor Fair on May 

3.  EACH FAMILY is asked to contribute 2 bake sale items to the sale. Any supporters who would like to contribute a bake 

sale item for the sale are welcomed also.  We will be promoting the Guild Cookbook and running a sale! Cookbooks will 

be sold for only $15.00 on this day, and you can receive a free cookbook with a $20.00 bake sale purchase. We ask that 

all items brought to the bake sale be made with recipes out of the Our Daily Bread cookbook. Please include the name of 

the recipe and what page number your recipe can be found. If you choose to make a recipe that is a main dish we ask 

that it be frozen and to let a committee member know so that we can plan ahead for keeping items cold. All items are to 

be brought to the community building on Friday afternoon/evening or Saturday morning by 9AM. You can also bring your 

item to the school kitchen on Friday BEFORE 3:30 and the committee will bring the items over to the community building. 

Thank you for your support of this project! Kathy Poppema, Audrey Meyer, Faith Bootsma, Kristen DeJong 

COMING DATES:      May Continued 
APRIL 

29: Interscholastics @ SCCS 

MAY 

7: School Board 

7: Western Chr. track meet 

12: Ladies Guild 

14: 2:30 dismissal 

14: Trailblazer track meet in Sioux Center 

22: Last day of school; noon dismissal for K-7 

22: Graduation at 7 PM in the Hull PRC 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday today, April 28 to Bree Van Donge & Gary Westra; to Emma Van Beek, Ethan 

Westra & Ike Uittenbogaard on the 29th, and to Adalyn Brummel on May 2! 

https://forms.gle/9fWjivbHuhFLSqWW6
https://forms.gle/QRq27ToPDotyfw9V7
https://best-basketball.com/
https://godordt.com/
https://camps.nwciowa.edu/
https://www.westernchristianhs.com/student-experience/athletics

